
 

13 December 2016 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

____________________ has been selected to represent the school in the Nottingham School’s City Cross Country 
Championships, on Wednesday 11 January 2017, at Wollaton Park. 

All schools within the City are invited to send teams to this Cross Country meeting and following our school’s recent 
successes in the Nottinghamshire Schools Cross Country Competition, I would like to try to get our runners to 
progress to further rounds of a competition, through attending this meeting.  

Schools can run up to 12 runners per age group with four scoring for each team. 

The City team for the County Championships on Saturday 4 February 2017 will be selected by the first 10 runners 
from each age group crossing the line. Reserves will also be selected and will be notified if they are required.  

Winning teams will go forward to the county schools competition in February as champion schools. Athletes can 
therefore qualify as individuals or as part of a team as a champion school representative.   

This meeting will take place during the school day. We will be leaving school at 1.15pm and travelling by our school 
mini bus to Wollaton Park and returning at 3.30pm in time for the end of our school day. I will therefore require your 
support in ensuring that your child/children approach their teachers to catch-up on all class work and homework they 
will miss by participating in this event.  

Representing the school in any format is a huge honour and an enriching experience. I greatly appreciate your 
support in encouraging students to participate in these events. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Kaye Singleton-Jones 
Lead Teacher of PE 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Please return to Mrs Singleton-Jones by Friday 16 December 2016 
 

Nottingham School’s City Cross Country Championships 
Wednesday 11 January 2017, at Wollaton Park. 

 
 
I give/do not* give permission for_______________________________ to take part in the Nottingham School’s City 
Cross Country Championship. 
 
Signed (Parent / Guardian)    _______________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Name                _______________________________________   
*Please delete as appropriate 


